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The Council took note of information presented by Commissioner Vassiliou on the proposal for a regulation establishing "Erasmus for All": the
new EU Programme for Education, Training, Youth and Sport. The proposal sets out an integrated approach encompassing in a single
programme the education, youth and sport sectors, as well as the various international cooperation programmes in the education field.

The "Erasmus for all" programme focuses on three types of key actions, namely the learning mobility of individuals; cooperation for innovation
and good practices, and support for policy reform. At the same time, within the context of the new Multiannual Financial Framework (MFF),
one of the priorities of "Erasmus for all" is to emphasise streamlining, simplification and a performance-based allocation of funds.

Examination of the new proposal will begin in December 2011 and continue throughout 2012 under the Danish and Cypriot Presidencies, with
a view to reaching agreement with the European Parliament towards the end of the year.



